Island Interiors, LLC



March 20, 2008

Martha's Vineyard Commission PO Box 1447 Oak Bluffs, MA 02557

Dear Commission:

Please accept this letter as a formal proclamation of my support in the development of the Bradley Square Project in Oak Bluffs.

I take great pride in calling the Arts District my home and place of business for the last twenty years. This neighborhood revitalization would bolster the business community and further diversify the cultural experience not just for the Town of Oak Bluffs, but for the entire island. By offering affordable units for artists to live and work, it would compliment the District's neighborhood and build an even greater sense of camaraderie.

Thank you for the opportunity to express my opinion and please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

ANNIE M. PARR Principal Designer